
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: WEDNESDAY, 3 OCTOBER, 2018 

Roll up your sleeves for working bee at Euroaville and Amaroo 

Strathbogie Shire Council, in conjunction with Euroa Health, invites the local community to a 

twilight working bee on Monday 15th October from 4- 6pm at Euroa Health’s empty facilities.  

This comes as part of a concerted effort to make use of Amaroo and Euroaville as a Post-

Traumatic Stress Wellness Centre for veterans and emergency service workers.  

Council has been lobbying hard over the last six months to fund a feasibility study to assess 

the suitability of establishing a Wellness Centre in the unused facilities.   

Strathbogie Shire Mayor Amanda McClaren said the working bee is needed to keep the 

rooms in a good condition for tours with State and Federal members.   

“The empty facilities need some cleaning to keep them maintained and presentable as we 

seek funding opportunities for their utilisation,” Mayor McClaren explained.  

“Amaroo and Euroaville are in a very reasonable condition and we don’t want them to 

deteriorate.”  

“Everyone is welcome to attend and any level of assistance, great or small, will be greatly 

appreciated,” Cr McClaren said.  

The working bee will involve sweeping, dusting and cleaning windows.  

The Rotary Club of Euroa will be providing a sausage sizzle for those who attend.  

-ENDS-  

Media contact: Clare Allen- 0418 336 078 

Key Spokesperson: Mayor Amanda McClaren- 0409 700 958 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


